
 

Leavers Assembly 

The leavers  Assembly is at 

2.00 on the last day of term, 

everyone is invited  but Year 

6 parents and carers will get 

priority seating!   

Beach trip on Wednesday 18th July 

We are looking forward to a fun day on the beach to 

celebrate the end of term. Please fill in the permission slip. 

The Friends are buying as all an ice cream!  

Thank you Friends!  
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Final move up afternoon is on  

19th July—1.30—3.00 

Dates to Remember - 

18th July —Whole school trip to the beach 

19th July—Music concert (9.15 in the hall) 

20th July—House Points Assembly (2.30) 

20th July—Reports out to parents 

23rd—Talent show (2.00) 

24th July—Last day of term (2.00 Leavers Assembly) 

11th August—Langham Street Fair 

6th September—Back to School 

12th September—Reception to start School 

 

No after school clubs on 23rd and 24th July 

Summer Fair 7th July 

We raised a grand total of £1400 

which is an amazing achievement 

Thank you so much to  everyone who 

helped 

A place for fun, creativity, friendship, ambition and discovery 

 

Music Assembly 

You are invited to a Music 

Assembly on Thursday 19th July at 

9.15. The children will be 

performing individually and in 

classes. The assembly will be led 

by Mrs Howden and held either 

outside or in the hall depending 

on the weather. 

If you would like your child to learn 

a musical instrument next year 

please let the office know. 

Please remember to return you parent 

questionnaires before the end of term. 

Please also go onto Parent View: 

www.parentview.ofsetd.gov.

uk 

It only takes a few minutes to complete 

Please check the weekly 

calendar on the website 

for changes and updates. 

House Points assembly 

House Points Assembly will be at 2.30 on 

Friday 20th, when children will receive their 

bronze, silver Gold or platinum certificates 

and the winning House will be announced. 

You are very welcome to join us. 

Thank you for your 

support throughout the 

year,  

Have a fantastic Summer! 

 

Please make all payments for this term by 

Friday 20th July (School meals, music lessons 

and trips) 


